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From:
Sent: Saturday, 13 March 2021 10:21 AM
To: Legal Affairs and Safety Committee

Good morning, I would like to suggest that the public have some recourse in the capacity of victims of 
crime. Not necessarily physical but emotional and mental well being. I live in Chinchilla, unfortunately  

 are people of intetest to the police ie: drugs, violent crimes, stolen property, break and enters, 
assaults and more. The recent news showed a man holding a woman and child at gunpoint in Sunnybank, 
this same man has been chased through my property by police, his nephew , who is 
known to be violent, has been in and out of juvenile detention and now adult prison, this boy has been on 
my roof at night, running through my property causing damage. As a result of this I no longer feel safe in 
my own home or garden. I have young grand children at my home regularly and I fear for their safety also, I 
suffer anxiety if I have to go away as I worry what may happen to my property. To say the least I have had 
enough of what I consider to be an invasion of my life, I fully understand and support the actions of police 
coming onto my property on a very regular basis, waiting to catch the offenders as they come over my 6ft 
fence trying to evade them. Unfortunately this is all detrimental to mine and my families mental health. 
Kind regards Debra Green  
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